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BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

RE: Earthquake Film Presentation:
"The City that Waits to Die"

The Association is sponsoring a small showing of this film
for the Insurance Industry as follows:

Ambassador Hotel
The Ambassador Ballroom
3:30 P.M., Tuesday, May 4.

Los Angeles:

Bank of America Center

555 California Street

A. P. Giannini Auditoxrium
3:30 P.M., Thursday, May 6.

San Francisco:

Following the showing there will be a discussion with a panel
of experts. This is a somewhat controversial film that was
produced for the BBC and has been widely shown in England.

It is now being shown to various audiences and on T.V. here.

Since we have limited space availabe for both showings, we
shall limit admission to presentation of invitation cards.

Please advise the number desired for your office, so that we
may plan accordingly, as 1t will be on a first come, first
served basis.

A. L. Lathrop
Manager



